
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

May 2021

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
WC 10TH MAY – MAY BAKE SALE

17TH MAY EID PARTY
Come dressed in your party clothes. 

NURSERY CLOSED FOR BANK HOLIDAYS
Monday 3rd May 2021 and Monday 31st 2021 

MONDAY 5TH JULY NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED
FOR A COMPANY TRAINING DAY (to replace training day in January 2021 due to COVID-19)

 

QUESTION OF THE MONTH
May - June

Do you need any extra support with your 
child regarding school readiness?

Our question of the month will be sent via 
parent zone like last month as the response 

from you was great! Thank you 

If you have any pots, pans, costume jewellery, 
photo frames, wooden home accessories, 

lamps anything like this you would ususally 
throw away or take to the charity shop, please 

bring them into nursery. We are working on 
improving the environment with natural 

homely objects. Thank You

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
FARMERS 
The children have been enjoying the warmer weather and spending lots more time 
outdoors. We have been able to set up the paints and water outside and created 
obstacle courses using the soft play. Farmer shave enjoyed regular Zumba and 
clubasize classes using glow sticks for the P.E session and they are AMAZING at it! 
Please go on the link provided at home and watch your children move – you will be 
impressed! ZUMBA KIDS - Electronic Song - Minions / Instagram: @dovydaszumba 
- Bing video

DUCKS 
We have been very busy settling all our new children, signing them up to parent 
zone and making everyone feel welcome during their visits. The children have 
enjoyed creative activities and getting messy! They have also done lots of regular 
baking sessions being able to develop their independence skills and using lots of 
mathematical problem solving skills. The children have also been enhancing their 
outdoor area and have painted their own Robin bird pictures to stick on the trees 
outside.   

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
Over the next month we will continue with lots of outdoor activities using the 
woodlands and enhancing the areas. Lots of planting and making mud pies in the 
mud kitchen area, and creating a water wall 

COMING UP 
In May we will be proudly celebrating 25 years of Fisherfield Childcare. We will be 
taking part in a company bake off, balloon release and creating time capsules. We 
will also be celebrating with a silver jubilee party. 


